
From: Joe Colangelo  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 11:42 PM 
To: 'Selden Houghton' <shoughton@vrs.us.com>; 'David' <dwwulfson@aol.com>; David Wulfson 
<dwulfson@vrs.us.com> 
Cc: upperstories@yahoo.com; gvonstange@vonstangelaw.com; colleenparkervt@gmail.com; 
johndkerrvt@gmail.com; csafar@msdvt.com; Joshdeinvt@gmail.com; John D. Kerr 
<jdk@renewablenrgsystems.com> 
Subject: RE: Vermont Railway - Shelburne Transload 
 
Dear David – 
 
In response to your March 8, 2016 letter, the Selectboard passed a motion tonight appointing Chairman 
Von Stange as its spokesman on this matter; as such, you need to speak directly to him regarding 
agreeable (to both parties) terms and conditions for a meeting between Vermont Rail System and the 
Shelburne Selectboard. 
 
-joe- 
 
 
Joe Colangelo 
Town Manager 
Town of Shelburne 
P.O. Box 88 
5420 Shelburne Road 
Shelburne, VT 05482 
Office: 802-985-5111 
Mobile: 802-355-6848 
Email: jcolangelo@shelburnevt.org 
Web: shelburnevt.org 

 
Notice - Under Vermont's Open Records law, all e-mail and e-mail attachments received or prepared for use in 
matters concerning Town business or containing information relating to Town business are likely to be regarded 
as public records which may be inspected by any person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by 
law. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by return email. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
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